
From:  Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/29/2018 02:35:24 PM

To:  Richard Lichtenstein <rlichtenstein@marathon-com.com>

Subject:  Re: FW: ELDP letters and link
 

Good Afternoon Richard, 

Thank you for resending the attached letters that were not visible in the email you sent Luci Ibarra on June 21, 2018 at 4:53 P.M.  I appreciate your
quick response.  

Sincerely, 

Elva 

On Fri, Jun 29, 2018 at 2:04 PM, Richard Lichtenstein <rlichtenstein@marathon-com.com> wrote:

Hopefully these are the letters you were looking for.  I’ve also attached a link to the State’s website.  Have a good weekend.  r

 

 

http://opr.ca.gov/ceqa/california-jobs.html

-- 
Elva Nuno-O'Donnell, City Planner
Major Projects
6262 Van Nuys Boulevard, Room 351
Van Nuys, CA  91401
*(818) 374-5066*
*Work Schedule: 7:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. *
*RDO (Every other Friday 7:30 - 4:00 p.m.)*
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